METROPOLITAN AIRPORTS COMMISSION



Minneapolis-Saint Paul International Airport

6040 - 28th Avenue South • Minneapolis, MN 55450-2799 Phone (612) 726-8100

August 9, 2010

Honorable Mayor Gene Winstead City of Bloomington 1800 West Old Shakopee Road Bloomington, MN 55431

Re: Letter of Support for TIGER II Grant Funding Application

Dear Mayor Winstead:

The Metropolitan Airports Commission (MAC) operates the Minneapolis-St. Paul International Airport and is located on property directly adjacent to the South Loop District in Bloomington.

The City of Bloomington has worked together cooperatively with MAC for over 60 years now. MAC supports the development of the South Loop District since such improvements directly benefit the Minneapolis-St. Paul International Airport for travelers enjoying the destinations in the South Loop District. MAC supports the upcoming Lindau Corridor Complete Streets and Safety Enhancements project for the federal TIGER II grant application as it has been presented to MAC staff and representatives.

If there are questions or comments regarding this letter, please contact me at gary.warren@mspmac.org/612-726-8131.

Sincerely.

Gary G. Warren, PE

Director of Airport Development

GGW/lrk

٥.

Mn/Dot general file

G:shared//lklocek/gary/tigerIltr8-9-10